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3 LOCAL PLANNING REVIEW LR 7/14 (AN246-2014) 
 
 Planning Application 14/00224/FULL - 181-183 Perth Road, Dundee - Change of Use to 

Hot Food Takeaway with Restaurant Facilities 
 
Review documents have previously been circulated and are on deposit at the Main Reception, 18 City 
Square, Dundee.  Copies will also be available at the meeting.  An accompanied site visit also took 
place on 5th November, 2014.  Additional information was also requested, obtained and circulated. 
 
The Local Review Body is asked, in terms of the Local Review Procedure Regulations to determine 
the review. 
 


